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The course is designed in line with the Health Education England 
peer support competencies and delivered over eight days. More 

details about the course content can be requested.  
 
CWP are committed to introducing peer support to strengthen the 
delivery of recovery focused support. We hope that Peer Support 

Workers and volunteers will be champions of recovery and will act 
as an ambassador for recovery from mental illness.  
 
No previous qualification or other experience is required, but places 

are limited so there will be a selection process.   
If you are interested in attending the training or want to know more, 
please get in touch. 
 

If you are interested, but unsure if this is for you and would like an 
informal conversation about this training, please contact the Peer 
Support Project Manager, Paula Daley, details below. 
Closing date for expressions of interest, 8th November 2021 

 
 
 

To apply for a place on the 
training please complete an 
‘Expression of Interest form’. 
Request a form from 
paula.daley2@nhs.net or ring 
01244 393173 or 07826 940334 
or email paula.daley2@nhs.net  
 

We have an opportunity for people with experience 
of using Mental Health services, or family 
members of people who have used Mental Health 
services, to attend an online Peer Support training 
course. 
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